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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

It’s another busy month at Noble, so please take time to read through our March 

newsletter. Many exciting events are coming up over the next few weeks 

including class assemblies, school excursions and class showcase events. The 

children have been working very hard in class and are excited about sharing their 

learning with you.  

 

You will also have received information on how to book a time to meet with your 

child’s class teacher on 30th March, using the online booking system. If you are 

having any difficulties, please email us and we will do our very best to help you.  

 

Finally, you will be aware that we are in the process of evaluating our school 

vision, values and aims. This is an important exercise as it sets out our aspiration 

for our school community. Your views are important to us so please complete the 

return slip. I will then issue the final version at the end of our consultation 

process. Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Daniel Murray 

Head Teacher 
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March Right of the Month: Article 6 
 

Article 6 of the UNCRC recognises that all 

children and young people have the right to 

survive and the right to develop.  

This Article also says that children and young 

people should be able to grow up in conditions 

that don’t impact negatively on their physical and 

mental wellbeing. 

It says the government should do as much as they 

can to make sure children and young people can 

live in these conditions in order that they can 

develop. 

For more information, please visit the Children and Young Person Commissioner website for 

more information: 

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-6/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fair Trade Fortnight 

 
All classes have been learning about Fairtrade over the last few weeks. The children have 

been learning how climate change is affecting farming world-wide and how unfairness 

affects the lives of so many across the world. P6 will be bringing Fairtrade Fortnight to a 

close on Friday 10th March, with a fantastic assembly for their families and the rest of the 

school. See our Twitter page for more examples of classroom learning.   

https://www.cypcs.org.uk/rights/uncrc/articles/article-6/


 
Noble Primary School. Enabling all learners to become… 

Successful Learners… Confident Individuals… Effective Contributors… Responsible Citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Noble Primary School. Enabling all learners to become… 

Successful Learners… Confident Individuals… Effective Contributors… Responsible Citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Tea: Friday 24th March 1:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rights Ambassadors are organising Red Nose Day on 
Friday 17th March.  Pupils can come to school with crazy 

hair and/or PJs or dress down   
clothes. Children should still come to school  

warm enough to go outside, and with appropriate 
footwear. 
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After School Clubs 
 

Day After School Club Last Session 

Monday P4 Football 20th March  

Tuesday Dance Competition Practice 27th March*  

Wednesday P3 Basketball 22nd March 

Thursday P2 Multi-Sport 23rd March  

 

*Last session of Dance will be Monday 27th March and NOT Tuesday 28th March due to the 

Movie Night* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Noble Primary School. Enabling all learners to become… 

Successful Learners… Confident Individuals… Effective Contributors… Responsible Citizens 

 

School Calendar 

Please note, dates and times are subject to change.  
 

Calendar of Events 2022 - 2023 

Event Date(s) Time 

P5 Showcase Tuesday 14th March  

 

1:45pm 

P4 Showcase Thursday 16th March  

 

1:45pm 

Comic Relief Friday 17th March  

 

All day 

P4/5 Motherwell Heritage  Monday 20th March  

 

Excursion 

P1 Transition Meeting Tuesday 21st March  

 

4:30pm 

P3 Forth Road Bridge Wednesday 22nd March  

 

Excursion 

P3/2 Showcase Wednesday 22nd March 

 

1:45pm 

P1 Health Assessments Wednesday 22nd March 

 

Am 

Spring Disco Wednesday 22nd March P1-3: 6pm to 7pm 

P4-7: 7.15pm to 8.30pm 

P5 Motherwell Heritage 

 

Thursday 23rd March  Excursion 

P7 Showcase Thursday 23rd March  1:45pm 

 

P1 and P2/1 Spring Assembly 

 

Friday 24th March  1:30pm 

Choir to Hattonlea Home Friday 24th March  pm 

 

Movie Night Tuesday 28th March 3:00pm to 4:45pm 

 

Primary Dance Competition 

 

Wednesday 29th March am 

P3 Showcase 

 

Wednesday 29th March  1:45pm 

 

Parents’ Night 

 

Thursday 30th March  From 3:15pm  

(see appointment time) 

P4 Easter Assembly 

 

Friday 31st March  9:30am 

School Closes for the Spring Holiday on Friday 31st March at 2:30pm. 

School will reopen on Monday 17th April 2023. 
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